
 

Tuesday 27th June 2023 
 
RE: East Dulwich Picture House Hollydale private viewing 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
To mark the end of another productive and successful academic year 2022-23, we would like to take the 
children from Year 1 to Year 6 to a private viewing of the movie The Little Mermaid at East Dulwich Picture 
House. 
 
Children in the past have given a very positive feedback and said that they enjoy being able to spend some fun 
time with their classmates.  
 
The viewing has been booked for Thursday 20th July. The cost will be £5 for the movie and £2.50 for popcorns 
and juice or water. The school will absorb part of the cost, so that each child will have to pay a total cost of 
£6.00 towards it. 
 
A payment system has been set up on School Money so that payment can be made as from today. Please 
note that the deadline for all payments is Monday 17th July. If your payment has not be made by this date, 
unfortunately your child will not be able to attend. 
 
Please complete and return the slip here below to your child class teacher by Friday 30th June. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Franca La Malfa 
(Deputy Headteacher) 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
I ___________________________ (parent/carer’s name) agree for my child __________________________  
 
class ________________ to attend the private viewing of the movie The Little Mermaid held at East Dulwich  
 
Picture House on the 20th July 2023. 
 
I understand that I will have to pay for the cost of £6.00 for my child to attend. 
 
Signed:__________________________________              Date: ____________________ 

 
Hollydale Primary School 
Hollydale Road, Nunhead 
SE15 2AR 
Tel: 02076392562 Fax: 0207 635 0481 
Email: admin@hollydaleprimary.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Ms R.G.Reid B.Ed (Hons), NPQH 
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